
 

          September 14, 2016 

Dear Families, 

We are off to an excellent start to the school year.  All of the children are transitioning right into 

their new daily routines.  I want to take this time to share some exciting happenings here at 

WBH. 

Please join me in welcoming our new music teacher Kimberly Miller to our WBH family.  Ms. 

Miller is teaching general music to our students in grades PK through 6th, our 4th, 5th and 6th 

grade choirs, and our 5th & 6th grade bands.  Ms. Miller comes to us with years of musical 

experience in both band and choir.  If you have any questions about our WBH music program 

please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Miller by e-mailing her at kmiller@newlebanoncsd.org or 

by calling our school office.  We are very fortunate to have such a talented music teacher. 

A reminder to families; there is a $1.25 cost to our school breakfast program.   Families that 

complete the school meal application forms and qualify for the program may receive free or 

reduced lunch/breakfast.  Many children are coming to school wanting breakfast but do not 

have money or are not eligible for our free/reduced program.  This is then leaving a balance on 

some children’s accounts.  Please talk to your child whether or not you want them to eat 

breakfast in the morning.  If you have any questions about our breakfast or lunch programs 

please contact Patty Metzler at 794-8554. 

This Friday, September 16th our wonderful PTA is sponsoring our Welcome Back Family Picnic 

and outdoor movie on the front lawn.  This event is starting with hamburgers and hot dogs at 

6pm followed by the movie at dusk.  We ask that all families bring a dish to share, lawn chairs, 

and blankets (you may want to bring bug spray.) 

 Our children recently voted on the movie in school.  It was a very close vote.  We will be 

showing Disney’s 2016, “The Jungle Book.”  This movie is rated PG and may have some high 

action animal scenes.  

We also hope to see you at open house on Thursday, 

September 22nd at 6pm.  Thank you for your continued support.

          

       Fondly, 

       Andrew Kourt 
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